Thank you notes for Hooding Ceremony
-Volunteers

-Speaker (Sam Hunt) – from Lee?

-Florist (for changing our order at the last minute)
Volunteers

1) Abby and Deb (at check in)

Dear Abby/Deb:

Thank you so much for volunteering to work at the Hooding Ceremony this year!
Special thanks for your work at the check in table – it really freed up the staff to do other things. When we can have competent, friendly, calm people like you and Abby/Deb at check in who know both the campus and the program, it makes all the difference.
Again, thank you for being there, Abby/Deb!.

All the best,

Randee

2) Gloria

Dear Gloria:

Thank you so much for volunteering to work at the Hooding Ceremony this year!

We really appreciate your willingness to be there to hand out programs and be another helpful and welcoming presence. One of our other volunteers was unable to come at the last minute, so your work and presence were especially valuable. 

Once again, thank you, Gloria! I’m looking forward to seeing you get hooded!
All the best,

Randee

3) Andrew

Dear Andrew:

Thank you so much for volunteering to work at the Hooding Ceremony this year!

Special thanks for being so available to us and doing things like getting the duct tape and taping the main gym door handles together so all of the doors would be open, and quickly turning off the emergency door alarm that I accidentally set off. Your work really contributed to the Hooding Ceremony’s success.
Once again, thank you, Andrew! Looking forward to seeing you get hooded next year!

All the best,

Randee

